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October 19, 2013 
 

EDITOR’S REPORT 
 
 
 
Dear President and Members of the Board of Directors of the ASGS: 
 
The publication of the August Fusion was on schedule and the second proof of the 
November issue is currently being reviewed. The latter issue will feature a new full-page 
ad. The National Office has been most helpful with the advertisers for both publications. 
 
All technical papers that were presented at the 2013 Symposium have now been received 
and the graphic designer is working on assembling the first draft. It is my hope that the 
2013 Proceedings will be completed before the end of the year. 
 
There is always a need for material for Fusion. Please encourage the members of your 
Section to share their knowledge in the form of articles, Lamp Shop Hints or cover 
pictures. Remember, your contributions benefit the entire Society. I welcome the 
opportunity to highlight their as well as your talents and knowledge. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted,   
  

Marylin C. Brown 
      Marylin C. Brown, Ph.D.  
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